We the members of the Lincoln-Sudbury Regional School Committee are profoundly aware of
and saddened by the racism and injustice that permeate our society. The recent horrific killings
of George Floyd and many others, as well as the disproportionate impact of the Covid-19
pandemic on communities of color, have brought to the fore the unacceptable inequality that
has in reality existed and persisted for far too long.

We take this moment to reaffirm our commitment to racial justice, diversity, equity, and
inclusion. We pledge to continue working to ensure that Lincoln-Sudbury Regional High
School is a place where all students and staff, regardless of race, religion, gender, gender
identity, sexual orientation, or abilities, feel welcome and included as equal members of our
community and where all students have equal access to a high-quality education. In addition,
we recognize the tremendous power of education to combat racism, bigotry, and oppression in
all its forms and will continue to work with administration and staff to ensure that Lincoln-
Sudbury is actively engaged in educating students to value and respect differences and to
contribute to the creation of a better world.
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